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MINUTES
LB Street Commission February 15, 2017 5:30 pm

Call to order Tom Dolph, Brian Hogan and Jane Neulieb present. Minutes approval: January
2017 minutes were approved unanimously.

Beach “Stops”- Discussed future construction of stairs and the goal of keeping the stairs closer
to the street to avoid water erosion. Removal of brush at the east end of Stop 24 is pending
scheduling.

Equipment Status-Discussed leaf removal machine status which will be fine for the spring leaf
pick up but will need a replacement for 1 machine by fall of 2017.

Striping and Paving- The LB Community Center driveway and parking lot paving was discussed
and an agreement was reached that this should be a priority for paving.

Working to get drainage problems at Stop 16 and 17 done before paving. A homeowner on the
lakeside wants a drainage pipe removed from the edge of the shoreline which is street drainage.
Tom will research this problem.

Heavy Equipment Access Permits- None

Street Cutting permits- none

Materials- salt storage is in good supply

Leaf Pickup Dates- April 24-28, 2017. Healy is keeping the price the same.

. Proposed guard rail at Chastleton and Oriole was discussed with a recommendation that it

would be a problem due to buried utilities in that area that would cause the rail to have to be
installed so far back that it would not be effective.

Meeting was adjourned and the next will be March 15, 2017 at 5:30 pm at the LB Town Hall.



